
 

MINUTES OF THE WORKING SESSION OF 

THE BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES OF 

THE AVON COMMUNITY SCHOOL CORPORATION 

 

Held on March 12, 2018 
 

The working session of the Board of School Trustees of the Avon Community School Corporation 

was called to order by the Board President at 6:01 p.m. at Avon Intermediate School East. 

 

Five Board members were present: Mrs. Pam DeWeese, Mrs. Anne Engelhardt, Mr. John 

McDavid, Mrs. Cindy Simmons, and Mrs. Kim Woodward.  Dr. Margaret Hoernemann, 

Superintendent of Schools; Dr. John Atha, Associate Superintendent; Dr. Maryanne McMahon, 

Assistant Superintendent; and Dr. Scott Wyndham, Director of Finance and Operations; were also 

present. 

 

There were five patrons in attendance. 

 

Representative from Performance Services, AIS East Principal Jenny Shayotovich and Assistant 

Principal Brad Bates led a tour of the Avon Intermediate School East renovation. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:40 p.m.  

 

 

_____________________________  

Board Secretary  

______________________________  

Board President 

 


